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SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS

The Scholarship Endowment is pleased to award a 2016-17 scholarship 
to Tracy Edwards, a physics major at Hampton University. Tracy will 
participate in a medical physics internship at Vanderbilt University School 
of Medicine this summer. Tracy plans to become a physician.

	 The Joshua David Gardner Memorial Scholarship Endowment Inc. was 
established in June 2007 to provide scholarships to undergraduates attending historically black 
colleges and universities. The Joshua David Gardner Memorial Scholarship Endowment also 
provides free information, workshops and seminars for parents, middle school and high school 
students on college preparation, application and financial aid processes.

	 The Endowment was created in tribute to our 
son—as a way to share our love and hope with 
others. Through this Endowment, we hope to 
touch the lives of other students by helping them 
achieve their academic goals and ambitions.

The Scholarship Endowment is also awarded a 2016-17 scholarship to 
Lauryn Gant, an honors graduate from South County High School, Virginia. 
Lauryn plans to attend Tuskegee University College of Agriculture, 
Environment and Nutrition Science, majoring in Animal Poultry and 
Veterinary Sciences. Lauren plans to become a veterinarian.

www.joshgardnerendowment.org



ENDOWMENT SCHOLAR GRADUATES 
WITH HONORS FROM 

CLARK ATLANTA UNIVERSITY
	 We are pleased to congratulate scholarship alumna, Elexus 
Hunter on her graduation from Clark Atlanta University. 
Elexus, who graduated with honors will be working for 
Allstate Insurance. She’s just published her first book, Tragic is 
Magic (www.tragicismagic.com).

SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITY
The Endowment scholarship application process is currently closed. Applications are available at www.joshgardner-
endowment.org and will be accepted October 30, 2016 through April 30, 2017. Scholarships in the amount of $2000 

will be awarded to students attending historically black colleges and universities.

DONATING TO THE ENDOWMENT IS FAST & EASY
Simply log on to our website at www.joshgardnerendowment.org click on the donations tool and follow the 

instructions. We use the Paypal System to ensure that your personal information is protected. You will receive an 
immediate confirm that your donation has been successfully received! 

Be in theKnow! 
The Endowment website
www.joshgardnerendowment.org 
and Facebook page has information 
for middle school and high school 
students, including links to several 
government and private foundations 
offering financial assistance and 
scholarships.  

Follow us on Facebook

For additional information contact: 
Gardner@joshgardnerendowment.org


